
Student Workers 

Needed 
Summer 2023 

  

 

 

 

The Weed Science Herbicide Evaluation group is 

looking for student workers to help with greenhouse 

and field experiments for  

SUMMER 2023 

Must be timely, detail oriented, 

and able to work long hours outdoors. 

GOOD PAY, GOOD EXPERIENCE and GREAT 

ENVIRONMENT! 

If interested, please contact  

Jasmine Mausbach (jmaus96@illinois.edu) or  

Logan Miller (loganrm2@illinois.edu)  



 

 


